TABLE SHUFFLEBOARD ASSOCIATION, INC. - SPECIAL MEMBER BENEFIT ANNOUNCEMENT!!

The TSA, Inc. will be drawing at least two free sets of shuffleboard weights during at least two designated
tournaments in 2010 where all paid current TSA members names will be placed in a container and drawn for a
set of weights. The winner of the drawing does not have to be present to win and does not have to be attending
the tournament from which the drawing takes place. If not in attendance, the winner will be notified and
shipped their weights directly. All paid current members before the drawing takes place will be placed in the
container.

The first two scheduled drawings (one set of Triple Crown weights drawn at the 15th Annual Bill Gibbs
Memorial and a second set of weights will be given away at the SW Open 2010), scheduled as follows:

1) 15th Annual Bill Gibbs Memorial Tournament (being held at the American Legin Post 105 in Phoenix,
Arizona on April 23-25, 2010)

2) SW Open 2010 Tournament (being held at the American Legion Post 73 in Del City, Oklahoma on
June 25 - July 4, 2010)

Our above first two drawings in 2010 were made possible by Triple Crown Shuffleboard Supplies, Inc.
and the Table Shuffleboard Association, Inc. joining in a partnership to provide this new TSA member benefit.
We hope that more businesses will join partnership with the TSA to provide additional drawings and/or
shuffleboard supplies in additional tournaments in 2010 and later.

NOTE: If unsure of your membership status, contact Lynda French, TSA CFO/Treasurer at:
lynda@tableshuffleboard.org or call her at 512-619-6030 to ensure you are paid current before these two
drawings take place.

Thanks to Triple Crown Shuffleboard Supplies for being the 1st to join partnership with the
TSA to have TSA member benefit drawings in 2010 - where all TSA paid current members
will be placed in each of the two above scheduled drawings (and winners do not have to be
present to win).




